
Do you have a low-energy 
sustainable home in the 
Lewes District? 
Are you willing to open it to the public to 
inspire and inform others to do the same? 
Ovesco will be holding an Eco Open Homes event 
in Lewes, Ringmer, Barcombe, Seaford, Newhaven, 
Rodmell and Kingston on 14/15th and 21st/22nd 
September 2024 and are looking for homeowners 
willing to open their homes during some of that 
time. We will provide all the help you need to make 
it a success.  

If you have a combination of two or more of the 
following; heat pump, solar PV, battery storage, 
electric car charging or insulation, then we would 
love to hear from you.

Please contact Nick Myers for more information  
and an informal discussion on 07736 333559 or  
nicki.myers@ovesco.co.uk


